

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 1/7/2011 10:12:00 AM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Today's Response to My Letter

I've been now told by our General Counsel the earliest will be late this afternoon. We are still getting push back on the date from the operating officers. The GC is on my side on this. If they can't get it done internally, we hire Bechtel or someone with credibility to come in and get it done by our date certain. Sorry for the delay but we need internal alignment first. We will get there.

-----Original Message-----

From: Clanon, Paul [<mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 9:41 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Today's Response to My Letter

I don't need a draft, but we're anxious to get the thing itself.

-----Original Message-----

From: Cherry, Brian K [<mailto:BKC7@pge.com>]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 9:11 AM
To: Clanon, Paul
Subject: RE: Today's Response to My Letter

As we are wont to do here, there are two more meetings on it. I can shoot you a draft if you'd like ?

-----Original Message-----

From: Clanon, Paul [<mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 9:09 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Today's Response to My Letter

What's the ETA today?